
Morning Announcements 

Friday, September 17, 2010 
Day 21 

 

Any male student interested in being a Big Brother to an elementary school 

student, needs to see Mr. Allen sometime Monday. 

 

Seniors please remember that if you are planning to apply for the Morehead-

Cain, Park, or Roan Scholarship, your application information must be 

turned into Guidance on Monday. 

 

Any senior planning to apply for NC Teaching Fellows who was unable to 

attend the meeting on Wednesday needs to see Mrs. Heinz or your counselor 

as soon as possible. 

 

There will be an important meeting regarding fundraising for the trip to 

Costa Rica this afternoon from 3:05 – 3:15 in Mrs. Birthrights Room A7. 

 

The book session for Drivers Education will begin next Wednesday, 

September, 22, at 3:15 in the Media Center. 

 

Girls playing fall softball for Pisgah will play tomorrow at 9:00, 12:00 and 

1:30. 

 

TEACHERS: 

 

When you have a substitute, please remember to tell them where you park so 

they can park in your spot. 

 

Lunch Duty for next week is as follows: 

 

1
st
 Lunch: Kruk 

  Goodwin 

 

2
nd

 Lunch: Warren 

  K. Medford 

 

3
rd

 Lunch: Brown 

  Connor 

 

 

 



AFTERNOON ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Students who will be going to Costa Rica this June, remember there will be an 

important fundraising meeting after school today in Mrs. Birthrights Room, 

A7. 

 

 

 


